
  

President’s Report of Monthly Activities 
September 1 - 30, 2012 

 
  
09/05 Attended Great Bend Kiwanis meeting 
 Attended Foundation Board meeting 
  
09/06 Met with staff members 
 
09/07- Attended KACCT/COP quarterly meetings at Butler CCC in El Dorado 
09/08   
 
09/12 Attended Great Bend Kiwanis meeting 
 
09/13 Met with staff members 
 Participated in EduKan Conference call 
 Luncheon meeting with Sheila Frahm 
 Participated in HLC Pre-Strategy Forum Conference Call 
 Facilitated Board Study Session 
   
09/14 Met with staff members 
 Met with Dr. Andy Tompkins, KBOR CEO 
 
09/17 Fort Leavenworth MOU signing, Fort Leavenworth 
 Met with staff members 

Facilitated forums at Fort Riley 
 
09/18 Met with staff members 
 Attended Ellinwood Rotary Club meeting 
 
09/19- Attended KBOR, EduKan, KJCC meetings, Topeka 
09/20 
 
09/24 Met with staff members 

Met with Chairman Johnson 
 
09/25 Met with staff members 
 
09/26 Met with staff members 
 Facilitated President’s Staff meeting 
  
09/27 Met with staff members 
 Facilitated Board of Trustees meeting 
 Hosted dinner with Foundation Board 
 
09/28 Attended Kansas WorkforceONE quarterly meeting 
 Attended “Bus Stop”, fall theatre production 
 
09/29 Attended Foundation “Pigskin Pandemonium” Big Benefit Auction 


